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Wednesday 5th January 2022 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Year 5 Residential Trip Wednesday 13th – Friday 15th July 2022 
  
In addition to the 4 night residential that we will be offering your children when they are in Year 6, we would 
like to take them whilst they are in Year 5 on a 3 day/2 night residential trip in July. There has always been 
a very strong feeling that the children benefit in all kinds of ways from being away from home and having to 
take personal responsibility for their own organisation.  When these are fitted into a framework of 
challenging activities and a new environment, we have noticed great changes in our children’s self-
confidence, independence and ability to work with others. 
  
We will once again be going to Woodrow High House in Buckinghamshire.  More details can be found on 
their website https://woodrowhighhouse.org  
  
The cost of the trip will be approximately £200.  This covers food, accommodation, bedding, all activities 
and insurance, as well as coach travel. Pupils will however need to bring their own towels. 

  
Please note that the exact cost of the trip will depend on the number of children taking part as the cost of 
the coach is divided evenly between the pupils.  We will be able to confirm this amount once we have 
heard back from everyone. 
  
If you would like your child to attend, please give your consent and pay an initial deposit of £35 at 
www.parentpay.com  by Friday 28th January.   
  
After the initial deposit of £35 has been paid, the following payments need to be made: 
    

• £55 to be paid by Friday 25th February 2022 

  
• £55 to be paid by Friday 1st April 2022 

  
• Final balance of approximately £55 to be paid by Friday 6th May 2022 

  
If you would prefer your child not to attend, please speak to one of the class teachers before making a 
final decision, and then email the office. It would be such a shame for some children to miss this amazing 
opportunity – we can be flexible and adapt the trip to meet the needs of all children. It is very important that 
you let us know either way by the above date, as we need to make a payment to the centre to secure our 
booking. 
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The school may be able to offer some financial assistance to families that are eligible for free school 
meals.  Please contact the office to arrange an appointment with Mr Puxley. 
   
Please note that if your child subsequently withdraws from the trip, any monies paid can only be refunded if 
another child takes up their place. 
  
Once the exact number of children attending is known, and the final cost of the trip can be calculated, we 
will write to you again and ParentPay will be set up to allow further payments. 
  
We will be holding an evening meeting for parents and children to attend before the trip. If however you 
have any questions before this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mr J Wilson and Miss E Kent 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


